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ST PETER'S CUP - SOCCER GALA DAY
Years 5 and 6 teams play at football gala day

On Monday 9 September, our Years 5 and 6 football teams played in the St Peter's Cup Football
Gala Day at Camden.

It was cold and windy, but the teams played well to finish 3rd at the end of the day.

Congratulations to both teams on a fine effort.

 

Mrs Sharon Evans

P-6 Sports Coordinator and TAP Coordinator
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